University of Department of Public Safety & Police

Central
Florida

Chief Vai Demings

Orlando Police Department
P.0. Box 913

Orfando, Fl 32802-0913

Dear Chief Demings:

} am writing to request your assistance with an internal inguiry. | have received a comphint from
Assistant Professor Jennifer Vest alleging that she was improperly stopped, unlawfully searched and
subjected to abusive fanguage and unprofessionat behavior by members of the University of Central
Florida Police Department.

Due to the seriousness of the allegations and to ensure impartiality, | am requesting that your Office of
Professional Standards conduct this investigation on my behalf.

Your assistance with this matter is greatly appreciated. LT. Gerald Emert will be the UCFPD point of

contact for this matter. He can be reached at 321-303-5425 or 407-823-1892.

Sincerely,

Yot b

Richard M. Beary
Chief of Police
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